
U.S.F.S. Officials, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Public participation is a huge part of the permitting 

process and I appreciate the opportunity to share my thoughts. 

 

The study of the Stibnite Gold Project brought to light the environmental conditions existing at 

Stibnite because of past operators. Arsenic levels in the EFSFSR are far beyond safe standards. If 

Alternative 5 is selected, how will USFS address these legacies impacting the waters of Idaho? Who 

will pay to provide permanent and volitional fish passage? 

 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. I urge you to now move forward and 

permit the mine using alternative 2 so Midas Gold can put Americans back to work. 

 

Most Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: Alan Tre 


